
8. COMMUNICATING CITY STREETS PROCESS TO COMMUNITY BOARDS 
 

Officer responsible Authors 
City Streets Manager Alix Newman - Capital Programme Team Leader, DDI 941-8472 

 
 The purpose of this report is to present to the Board the City Streets project management and 

consultation management process.   
 
 The Capital Programme Team Leader will be in attendance to present the above process. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendations: 1. For discussion. 
 
  2. That the service level agreement with the City Streets Unit include the 

attendance of an officer from the Unit at the monthly Board project 
meeting of the Advocacy Team and Board Chairperson, and the 
Chairperson’s agenda meeting, as required. 

 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


